
No.HOM(FS)SML(CS)-2- o9-03 
Olo The Sub Fire Officer, 
Fire Station Chhota Shimla, Shimla-2 

From: 

The Sub Fire Officer, 
Fire Station Chhota Shimla-171002 

TO 
The Principal, 

St. Bede's College Shimla. 

Dated Shimla-2 the th May, 2022 

Request for Re-Audit of fire equipment Subject: 
Sir, 

Please refer to your letter No. SBC/GEN-12/1793/2022 dated 7-05-2022 on the 

subject cited above. 

In this context, it is intimated that the inspection of St. Bede's College Shimla was 

carried out by the undersigned from fire safety point of view on 14-03-2022 and the 

shortcomings in respect of Fire Extinguishers, Hose Reel, Water Tank etc. noticed during the 

inspection were conveyed at the spot to the concerned to rectify. 
The inspection of fire fighting measures adopted in St. Bede's College Shimla was 

carried out again on 18-05-2022 and found that all the shortcomings have been rectified and 

entire fire fighting system found functional. 

This is for your kind information and necessary action please. 

Yours faithfully, 

Sub Fire Officer, |s 
Fire Station Chhota Shimla-2 

Endst. No As Above Dated Shimla-2 the May,2022 
Copy forwarded to: 

The Divisional Fire Officer, Fire Division Shimla for information. 

Sub Fire Officer, 
Fire Station Chhota Shimla-2 
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